
2023-2024 NANCY KEEGAN MILLER SCHOLARSHIP 
RECOMMENDATION FORM 

Dear Faculty Member: 

_________________________________________ is applying for the 2023-2024 
Nancy Keegan Miller Scholarship.  Please attach your recommendation letter  and 
return it directly to Dr. Lana Obradovic, International Studies Director by 5:00 pm 
Friday, December 2 20, by email at lobradovic@unomaha.edu. 

Faculty Member Name ______________________________________________ 

Department _______________________________________________________ 

Signature _________________________________  Date __________________ 




